

National Office

45 – 47 Pipitea Street

Telephone: 04 463 8000

Thorndon

Fax: 04 463 8252 www.minedu.govt.nz

PO Box 1666 Wellington

New Zealand

O851008

26 March 2014

Max Christoffersen fyi-request-1553-53c6795a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Max

Thank you for your email of 20 March 2014 to the Ministry of Education requesting:

'How many international students enrolled in the tertiary sector failed to complete (withdrew) or failed to pass their courses in the 2012/2013 academic years?'

Your request will be answered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. You can expect a response by 17 April 2014. The Ministry reserves the right to request an extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved in meeting your request.

Yours sincerely

Sean Teddy

Group Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services